
 
Welcome to our latest newsletter. This term we have welcomed Miss Booth to our school.  

Miss Booth is a student at Edge Hill University and will be working in Wyre class till the end of 

term.  

Please note there will be delivery of a Portakabin to the Village Hall sometime tomorrow, 

therefore we have been asked to let everyone know not to park by the railings next to the 

River Bank, or generally along Church Street, after 9am and before 3pm.  An exact time 

hasn’t been given for the delivery but they are expected to avoid the start and end of the 

school day.   

Calder Class Assembly with Stay and Play 

Parents and grandparents of children in Calder class are invited to watch the children present 

their sharing assembly on Friday 7
th

 February.  Those attending are also welcome to join us in 

Calder class after the assembly up to playtime.  

SchoolMoney 

An email has been sent out to let parents who have downloaded the  Teachers2Parents App 

know they will begin to notice additional functionality for SchoolMoney within their service.  

No further updates are required to enable SchoolMoney functionality, the user will simply 

notice the changes when they next login or download the app for the first time. 

A help page with general FAQs is available in the app under ‘Help’ in the menu drop down. 

As we are in the winter months please can all the children have suitable coats, hats 

and gloves in school for going outside at playtime. 

Cold / Extreme Weather 

It is the policy of the school to make every effort to remain open whenever possible. In event 

of bad weather, parents should check whether the school is open before travelling to school. 

We will endeavour to inform you of any school closures by 8:30am in the following ways: 

• Text / email on your Teachers2Parents account 

• On the school website (see above for address) 

• On the following radio stations: 

o BBC Radio Lancashire 95.2FM,103.9FM,104.5FM 

o Rock FM 97.4FM 

Headteacher Awards 

Week ending  17  January 2020 Week ending 24 January 2020 

Calder Class:     Annie Fletcher Calder Class:     Theodore Hounslow 

Hodder Class:   Poppy Whiteside Hodder Class:   Charlie Walmsley 

Ribble Class:     Alex Watson Ribble Class:     Elliot East 

Wyre Class:       Florence Billington Wyre Class:       Zachary Ives  
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Copies of our newsletters and other useful information can be found on our website www.ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk 

Diary of Dates: 

4 February Year 5 Hockey Skills at Longridge High School 

7 February  Calder Assembly with Stay & Play 

14 February  Hodder Class Sharing Assembly 

14 February School closes for Half Term  

24 February INSET DAY  

25 February School re-opens  

4-6 March Tower Wood – Wyre Class Residential Trip  

13 March Wyre Class Sharing Assembly  

19 March Reception and Year 6 Class photographs 

27 March Ribble Class Sharing Assembly 

30 March Year 6 Safety Town at Longridge High School 

3 April  School closes for Easter Holidays 

20 April School re-opens  

24 April  Bags2School Collection 

Friday 8
th

 May School Closed - Bank Holiday  

 

Fairtrade Friday – Afternoon break first Friday of the month 

Friday 7
th

 February   Friday 6
th

 March Friday 3
rd

 April 

Carton of Juice = 35p Hot Chocolate= 30p  Biscuit = 25p                   

Please note price increase 

 

 




